Otterham C.P. School

Headteacher: Helen Ward Email: head@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk

Tel. 01840 261344 www.otterhamschool.co.uk



Marshgate Camelford Cornwall PL32 9YW

Dear Parent / Carer

25th April 2017

It has become a bit of a tradition that the Y6 children (if they so wish) take a post SAT'S trip to France which doubles up as an end of primary school celebration. This year's cohort seem very keen on this idea, but are you, the parents?

The end of June seems a while away, but with tickets and collective passports to secure, preparation needs to start now.

We would leave Plymouth on Thursday 29th June or Thursday 6th July at 20.45 pm, sleep in cabins on the ferry and arrive in Roscoff at 8.00 am, Friday 30th June or Friday 7th July. The day would be spent visiting the I'le de Batz and souvenir shopping before returning on the 4.00 pm ferry, arriving back in Plymouth at 9.30 pm.

The cost will be approximately £70.00 to include return crossing with cabin, breakfast and evening meal. The ticket over to the I'le de Batz and entry into the tropical gardens would also be included. As in the past, children would be encouraged to buy their own lunch using Euro's and their French vocabulary! (cheese, ham, bread, crisps, drink - €3/4)

At this point, all I need is consent before I investigate further and an initial £20.00 deposit to be paid via School Money by FRIDAY 28TH APRIL 2017, www.schoolmoney.co.uk.

Once I have numbers I will endeavour to make a booking and then paperwork will be sent out regarding the collective passport.

For children not wishing to travel to France an alternative treat will be organized (Camel Creek has been suggested).

As always, any questions please ask.

Kind regards

Mrs Helen Ward Headteacher